894 E. 661 Diagonal Rd. Lawrence, KS 66047 September 20, 2013

USD 434 Board of Education and Dr. Pegram 1663 East US HWY 56 Carbondale, KS 66414

Dear USD 434 Board of Education and Dr. Pegram,

I have decided it is time for me to retire at the end of the 2013-2014 school year. I want to thank you for the opportunity to teach at Santa Fe Trail High School for the past 25 years.

When I came here 25 years ago I was quite certain that I wanted to complete my teaching career here. I was not mistaken. I have enjoyed getting to know the students, their families and the community. The staff is professional, helpful and dedicated to improving educational opportunities for students. I have found lifelong friends at SFT.

I am looking forward to a successful final year of teaching.

Sincerely,

Debora Rawlings

Dubora Rawlings